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Mr. Steve Tribble 
Director of Records & Reporting 
Public Service Commission 
State of Floridq 
Flcrteher Bldg. 
101 E. Gaines St. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850 

April 15, 1993 

- Subject: Docket No. 

Dear Mr. Tribble: 

Further to our recent discussion about the traffic study affecting 
Polo Park & the 424 exchange, we would like to offer the following 
information for your files. 

Clooeetively, our community has over 400 homes at this time, 6, 
growing daily. However, we have about 30% of our homeowners that 
travel back north for the summer months & thus do not u8e their 
phone service here during that time. 

We feel that any traffic studies made during the summer months 
would not truly reflect the service level that is normal here. 
Rather, a more average period would be during February or March. 
We would hope that the telephone companies in this study could 
be made aware of this fact so a more representative time period 
could be analyzed. 

We hope you will give this request 
Thank you very much. 

cc: Miss Ann Shelfer 

a favorable consideration. 

S i n c e r e l w  

President 
Polo Park Homeowners 


